
Happy Valley Elementary Hot Lunch Winter/Spring 2018
Jan.23, 2018 !
Hello Parents and Guardians, 
Happy Valley PAC is continuing to offering a Hot Lunch Program to our Happy Valley 
students and staff for the Winter/Spring 2018.  

Volunteers are greatly appreciated to continue this fundraising program.To place 
orders for Winter/Spring go online to 

 https://happyvalley.hotlunches.net/ 
***Please make selections for each menu, not just one hot lunch as 

you will not be able to add choices unless you email 
hvpac@hotmail.com directly. THANK YOU!*** !

Payments are easy!! You may use PayPal on the website (sign in as guest via PP) or via 
cheque or cash to Happy Valley PAC.  Cheque payments MUST be made out to Happy 
Valley Parent Advisory Committee (PAC) Cash payments are fine to be made one hot 
lunch at at time, or a full single payment for the term.  !
The happyvalley.hotlunches.net site will NOT be available to order after 12 
midnight, 10 days prior to the Hot Lunch date.  This allows time for our suppliers 
and our volunteers to purchase supplies, etc. Changes, late orders, etc are difficult to 
accommodate.   !
Mark your calendar; ALL are on FRIDAY’S!!! 

• Feb 2 Hot Dogs 
• Feb 16–Panago Pizza 
• March 2 Hot Dogs 
• March 16-Boston Pizza and Pasta 
• April 6 Panago Pizza 
• April 27-White Spot Burgers and Chicken Strips  
• May 18th  Subway 
• June 1 Hot dogs  
• June 22- Subway !

Note:  if your child misses hot lunch due to illness, lunches are available to be picked 
up after 12 noon that day.  They are kept in the PAC fridge until after school. Siblings 
and parents are encouraged to pick up.  Please see the office to pick these up.

My name is Cynthia Major and I am pleased to be your Hot Lunch Coordinator for 
now.We are looking for more volunteers to fulfill this position as I am already the 
school Fundraising Coordinator.  please email hvpac@hotmail.com if you are interested. 
THANK YOU for supporting your child’s education :-)
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